
Department of Computer Science & Engineering 

Hong Kong University of Science & Technology 

Clear Water Bay, Hong Kong, China 

E-mail: kaichen@cse.ust.hk; Tel: +852-2358-7028 

                      April 10, 2019 

 

Associate Professor Kun Guo 

College of Mathematics and Computer Science, Fuzhou University 

Fuzhou, Fujian 350116, P. R. CHINA 

 

Dear Professor Guo, 

 

It is my pleasure to invite you to visit the Hong Kong University of Science and Technology for the 

period from September 2019 to August 2020. Your visit will be supported by the funding from 

Fuzhou University, and you are expected to work on the project about Big-Data Networking Systems. 

Also, we would be happy to include your lecture in the program of our research seminars during 

your visit. 

 

The funding from Fuzhou University will cover the costs of your travel, accommodation and 

subsistence expenses related to your visit. The funding does not provide insurance services, and this 

is a responsibility of all visitors to have a comprehensive travel insurance including the medical cover. 

 

I very much hope that you are able to accept the invitation, and I am looking forward to welcoming 

you in Hong Kong. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Professor Kai Chen 

Department of Computer Science and Engineering 

Hong Kong University of Science and Technology 

Office: 3509 (via lift 25/26)  

Phone: (852) 2358-7028 Fax: (852) 2358-1477  

Email: kaichen@cse.ust.hk 
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